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April Greetings, HWOTV!  

 

Aren’t we weavers just the luckiest people in the world right 

now?  We are so fortunate to have a hobby which gives us so 

much pleasure and satisfaction.  If you are like me you wish 

you had more time to stay at home and weave.  Well, here’s 

our excuse.   Even if we are not feeling so hot, we can sit down 

at the loom and weave a couple inches and feel better.   My 

weaving was a godsend during the last couple weeks when I 

was sick and self-quarantined.  

 Maybe this will be like the great blizzard of …, when 9 months 

later a bunch of babies were born, only our babies will be dish 

towels in time for sale and show. lol 

 

Lindsay Dion, Co-President 

 

 

April, 2020 

APRIL MEETING 

CANCELED 

 



______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

And now…………. 

 

News from 

Our Vice-President and Program Chairman, Monica! 

APRIL 2020 
April –Meeting is cancelled. 

May 

 STOP THE PRESS! 

 

I just received a request from Robin Lynde to re-schedule the May 9-10 workshop 

for Fall or next Spring.  Would you please add this if it is not too late. 

 

Due to the Corona Virus Pandemic, Robin Lynde would like to re-schedule the What 

to Do With a Jacob Fleece Workshop. She is well, but notes that everything in 

her neck of the woods is cancelled through May.  I will contact those who have 

signed up and keep guild members in the loop.  Thank you so much for supporting 

the workshops!  You may contact Monica at: rooksworld@sbcglobal.net if you have 

questions.  
 

June 

Use this Shelter-in-Place time as an opportunity to find the perfect recipe for a 

delicious Fiber Arts Experience, whether it is your favorite weaving, spinning, 

knitting, or felting project.  If, when you look through your files, you smile, you will 

know it is the one-the delicious recipe to share! 

 

 



December 

Again, using this Shelter-in-Place time, knit, crochet, and/or weave for the 

Christmas Giving party.  After this Covid 19 event, many people will need a little 

more TLC and warm gifts next December.  Let’s help those who need it!   

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Here is a great opportunity for us while we are cooling our heels 

during this “shelter-in-place” situation! Our Librarian, Chris Davis, 

told me about a web site run by Deborah Jarchow that is giving 

weavers free on-line classes until April 9th! Deborah was the 

instructor that gave us that great rigid heddle class several years 

ago. So………go to https://shop.mybluprint.com/weaving/classes/simply-

stunning-scarves/35177. On the top of that page you will see a place 

to sign up. Break out those rigid heddles and some of your stash 

and learn something new – and all for free! Yippee!!  

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 

 

Kaweah Konnection:  Kaweah Konnection meetings are cancelled for the next few 
months. Stay tuned for any future news.  

 

Squeekie Wheels:   Squeekies will be cancelled at least for April; future spin-ins 

will depend on the China Virus situation as well as the Exeter Library decision. 

Please use part of your time at home to spin up some fabulous yarns to bring to 

our next meeting. Stay well and WASH YOUR HANDS! 

  

___________________________________________________________________ 

 

https://shop.mybluprint.com/weaving/classes/simply-stunning-scarves/35177
https://shop.mybluprint.com/weaving/classes/simply-stunning-scarves/35177


  
 Louet Drum Carder 

This drum carder was purchased by our late member, Ann Belau 

and was very rarely used.  

Asking price: $200.00 or Best Offer!. 

For more info, call her daughter Jennifer at 559-310-8272 or  

e-mail: lealcrew@outlook.com. 
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